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CHALLENGE FARM

CELEBRATING OUR SAVIOR!

The children did great at memorizing their lines and the songs for the Concert Play that told the Christmas story. 
Following the Play all the kids enjoyed a special Christmas lunch of chicken, chapati, beans, rice, watermelon, bananas, 
coslow (coleslaw), cake, and soda. It was so special, even the tables were covered with tablecloths and decorated! You 
could see the joy on the children’s faces! The kids were smiling from ear to ear!

Christmas 2023! It all started with A Christmas Concert Play, our very own production starring the 
Challenge Farm kids! Christmas carols, dancing, and the message of Christmas 昀椀lled our village…

Generous portions!

Staff Christmas Party

Wambua feeding the kids 
Christmas cake! 
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LOVING AND REHABILITATING THE ABANDONED, ORPHANED, ABUSED, AND STREET CHILDREN OF KENYA.

FEBRUARY CHALLENGE! SEND A VALENTINE 

CARD TO ENCOURAGE A CHALLENGE FARM CHILD!

Take the ChallengeTake the ChallengeTake the Challenge

Ahadi ya Msingi Bora Training (Foundation of a 
Better Promise) … Margaret Aim with Afrilift taught 
our counselors, teachers, and social workers different 
techniques in storytelling. Storytelling helps the 
children open up so the staff can better minister to 
them. They have also learned how to use puppets for 
trauma counseling/care.

PPI TRAINING (Program for Pastoral Instruction) …
The staff recently trained for the PPI Program in 
readiness for the 2024 school calendar. PPI is about 
God’s Heart for the Children Foundations (Making 
Disciples). The highlights, objectives or goals for the 
children will be to know God, love God, fellowship 
together with one another, honor God, and serve God. 
The curriculum is geared for each class (Class 1 thru 
Class 8). Community children also attend the lessons 
that are held every Friday morning.

GETTING READY FOR 2024
Special training for the sta昀昀 to help each child heal & grow!

Thank you to everyone 

who gave for A Challenge 
Farm Christmas Wish List!

Preschool graduating to Class One!

Congratulations Dennis and 
Joseph – college graduates in 
Social Work and Community 
Development.

Mail to: Light & Power Center at Challenge Farm, PO Box 3625 
Kitale Kenya 30200 AFRICA. Don’t forget international postage!

Thanksgiving worship service, 
thanking God for ALL He’s done, 
and looking forward to the great 
things He will do in 2024!

Thank You !! Thank You !! Thank You !! Thank You !! Thank You !! 

CELEBRATING 2023
... and the kids’ milestones!Celebrating the graduating 

students with special cakes.


